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Mr. Chairman, 
 
I would like to inform the members of the Permanent Council that the Danish Prime 
Minister Anders Fogh Rasmussen yesterday has called for general elections to be 
held on 13 November 2007. In line with our Copenhagen Commitments, I have 
informed Ambassador Strohal of ODIHR of this date and invited him to consider the 
need to send an observation mission to these elections. 
 
Participating States that wish to observe these elections are most welcome. I would 
ask any Participating State that intends to do so to inform the Danish Mission of 
their plans.   
 
Thank you, Mr. Chairman 


